The Loudon Historical Society (H.S.) meeting was held September 05, 2018 at 7:00 pm.

Attendees: Roger Maxfield, Ashley Simonds, Liz LeBrun, Wes Jones, Michele York, Dustin Bowles,
Andrew Parrella and Lucy Gordon

The minutes from the August meeting were read. Roger made a motion to accept the minutes as they
were written and Dustin seconded the motion.

Mark Stevens will be presenting “The Boston Brinks Robbery” on October 3rd in the Community room
at Charlie's Barn. We need to get more fliers out. We decided to post fliers at Election Day and the
transfer station to name a few locations.

The H.S. Has decided to change the start time of all future meetings. Meetings will now start at 6:30
the first Wednesday of the month.

Now that Summer has come to a close we decided to change the frequency of the Museum openings.
We will now be opened the first and third Wednesday from 1:00 pm. - 3:00 pm. We will discontinue
the Sunday openings.

The November meeting will be closed to the public. This will be the H.S. Election night. We will be
electing new officers for President, Vice President, Secretary, Curator, Accounting Assistant, Oral

History Coordinator and Directors.

Melissa Moore is willing to help the H.S. with getting the Town History book written. Melissa has
knowledge in book organization, content and research.

Andrew Parrella has been doing Oral Histories at the Richard Brown House. Andrew has recorded an
additional Four histories to add to our collection.

The Annual Tree Lighting will be held on December 02. This year we will host a “Made in Loudon”
event. Vendors will sell their made in Loudon items from 1 -5 Sunday afternoon in the Community
room at Charlies barn.. We will have a Holiday story reading and caroling starting at 4:30. We will ask
the public to please bring a can or non perishable food item to donate to the Loudon Food Pantry.

Our next meeting will be December 05, 2018 at 6:30. The public is welcome at all meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

Lucy Gordon



